
November 10, 2021

PRA Audit
MuckRock News - DEPT MR 120987
120987-87728764@requests.muckrock.com

RE: Public Records Request Received November 4, 2021
File number: PRR 2122-005

This letter is to acknowledge your public records request dated November 4, 2021, which was
received in this office on November 4, 2021, for the following documents:

Complete electronic copy of all Public Records Requests received by Eatonville School District
and a complete electronic copy of the District's Responses to these Public Records Requests
for the time period January 1, 2010 through November 4, 2021.

We are searching for records this office may have in response to your request and I estimate it
will take until January 14, 2022 to determine the location, nature and amount of records that
may be responsive. If this time assessment requires adjustment, I will advise you.

Please contact me at 360-879-1000 if you have any questions. Thank you for allowing us to
assist you.

Sincerely,

KaLinda Lewis
Public Records Officer
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